11.1.1 Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 142

From: I
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 9:13:54 AM

To whom it may concern,

I am writing to you to inform you of my opposition to your proposed changes to
political donations. The ability to back date the law in order to expose donors
from 2013 onwards is a garbage idea, and only designed to catch donors to rival
political parties. If you genuinely believethat the previous government did not
manage the office of Attorney General properly, a move like this only
demonstrates comparable contempt for that office.

Please, reconsider these laws, and make decisions in the interests of
Queenslanders, not the Labor party.

Kind regards,
Axel Beard
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